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"Keeping our community SAFE"

FIRST OF ALL, WE MISS YOU!

Wow! How much has changed in the last two months since our last regularly scheduled
day with patients. WPDC was one of the first offices to respond when we heard there was
a person in Maine who tested positive for the corona virus. We decided that in the best
interest of our patients, staff, and community, we would keep appointments only for
emergency dental treatment. In this past two months, WPDC has been keeping up with
the latest research and guidance from OSHA, CDC, ADA, and the Maine Dental Board. We
do not have the ability at this time to fully open the office due to state regulations. We
will continue to stay up to date with the latest guidance and keep patients informed of
our status. We miss seeing each other and all of our smiling patients. We went into the

C dental field to help people and will continue to do so. O

FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK FOR THE
MOST RECENT UPDATES
AND AT HOME ORAL
HEALTH TIPS.

www.facebook.com/windsor
preventivedentalcare




